Humboldt Lodge No. 79 — April
2025

Dear Brethren,

As Masons, our Lodge has embodied the principles of Charity,
Fellowship, and Masonic Development in meaningful and
impactful ways, and we are proud to share some of our efforts
with you.

Charity is the cornerstone of our Masonic work, and we
continue to support our community. A testament to this is our
humble donation to the sponsor the Senior Moments Softball
Team, which will help ensure that the members of this local
group can enjoy their game and foster camaraderie. We are
spreading the light of charity, one pitch at a time.

Fellowship is the bond that unites us, and our Lodge has been
a place of great joy and celebration. This month, we surprised
two of our own with heartwarming gatherings: one to celebrate
the wedding anniversary of Bill & Sandy Lambo, and another for
Brother Barry’s birthday. These surprise parties were not only
a moment of fun and laughter but a reminder that fellowship is
about more than just meetings—it’s about the relationships we
build and the memories we create together.

Masonic Development is an essential part of our journey, and
we are pleased to welcome Brother Vance, who was initiated as
an Entered Apprentice on March 7th. His initiation marks the
continuation of our shared Masonic journey.

These actions speak volumes about who we are as a Lodge.
Through charity, fellowship, and development, we strive to
embody the very best of Freemasonry. Thank you for your
continued support and dedication to our shared work.
Fraternally,

Davin Bowerman, WM
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